
We received our visa in time to attend
the National Conference in New
Zealand. Many walked away saying it
was the best conference they had ever
been in. Approximately 500
saintscame together and worshipped
God. We had 20 graduates from our
Bible School and several of them
received their ministerial license as
well. God is doing a work in NZ. Keep
praying for us as we pray for you. 
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Greetings to all our friends and
partners. We have been waiting for
some time on a visa. The process has
been long and we thank you for your
prayers during the process. We rejoice
to tell you that we have received a visa!
But not only a visa, a better visa than
we thought we could get. We now have
a longer visa and a pathway to
permanent residency. This is a great
miracle and we thank God! 
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